
Welcome to  
Lake Callide Retreat 

 

Cabins 
 

CHECK OUT IS BEFORE 10.00 AM ON THE DAY OF YOUR DEPARTURE 

 

Please be mindful of the following information to ensure everyone has a fabulous experience. 

We pride ourselves in providing a well maintained and clean cabin for your stay.   
 

Pets are unfortunately not permitted inside the cabins.  Pets are allowed on the outside deck of 

the cabins only and must be restrained and quiet so as not to annoy other guests within the 

park. 

(A fine could be charged of $100 for a Health & Hygiene Clean if there is evidence of a pet that 

has been inside the cabins) 
 

Smoking is not permitted inside the cabins, however, is permitted on the decks where an 

ashtray is provided for your use. 
 

Please wash and dry any dishes and utensils used and place back in the cupboards on your day 

of departure.  An extra fee could be charged if this is not adhered to. 

A Weber Q is provided on the deck for your use.  

 

Please place any rubbish in the bins provided.  A recycle bin is also provided on the balcony for 

any recycling items. 

 

Please wrap all fish/red claw waste before placing into the garbage bin at the front of the cabin. 
 

Please keep noise levels to a minimum.  After 9 pm we instill a no excessive noise policy. 

Please ask any visitors to park in the visitor parking area located on the outside of the nature 

strip which is clearly signed. Visitors must leave park by 9pm. 
 

Lake Callide Retreat has a septic system (please take note of any signs within the cabins) and it 

would be appreciated if you could be mindful of what you put down the drain or flush in the 

toilet.  We have supplied septic safe dishwashing detergent and laundry powder (for the cabins 

with a washing machine). 

Please also read our General Park Information. 

 


